Berlin Heritage Foundation, Inc. Post Office Box 351, Berlin, Maryland 21811

Dear Museum Friends:

The Berlin Heritage Foundation would like to thank you for your past support of the Calvin B. Taylor House
Museum. The Foundation relies on memberships, donations and special fundraisers for the financial support of our
annual budget as we continue to maintain the Taylor House Museum. Your interest and contributions are greatly
appreciated and we hope you will continue to support the Calvin B. Taylor House in 2016.

Your support enabled us to continue serving the community. Highlights from 2015:
* Local school tours

» Weddings on the lawn

» Staff of Community Foundation of the Eastern Shore tour and reception

*» Concerts On The Lawn

* Private group tours

= Annual Cocktail Party at Harrison’s Harborwatch

« Annual Peach Festival

» Classical Christmas

Mark your calendars for the following scheduled events for 2016:

« Concerts On The Lawn - June 12 July 10®, August 14" and September 11%, all at 6 pm
« Annual Peach Festival - August 6 (rain date August 7%)

« Classical Christmas — December 5"

* Victorian Candlelight Tours — December 2" 9" and 16™, all at 5:30 pm

Please take a moment now to fill out the following membership form and help us to preserve a part of Berlin’s
history. For your convenience you may also visit our website at www.taylorhousemuseum.org and submit your
membership with payment.

Thank you again for your continued support,
Membership Committee, Berlin Heritage Foundation, Inc.

Please send your check with the form below to:
Berlin Heritage Foundation, Inc., PO Box 351, Berlin, MD 21811

2016 MUSEUM MEMBERSHIP:
{ ) Single $20.00

{ ) Family $25.00
{ ) Corporate $50.00

NAME:
ADDRESS:
EMAIL:

Dues & Contributions are itemized deductions on Income Tax forms.



